
 

 

 

 

 

Hello and welcome to the first weekly newsletter of the summer term. As always, I hope you 

and your family are all safe and well. 

It has been a super start to the summer term with children returning positively and 

enthusiastically. As I said in Monday’s parent mail I am looking forward to a safe, settled and 

positive summer term for everyone.  

I mentioned to our Year 6 children in Red Kite class that this was the last term of their 

primary school career and urged and encouraged them all to help make it a great end to 

their time at our school, despite the wider circumstances we are still all experiencing. I have 

certainly been impressed with them when I have briefly visited classrooms this week. 

Speaking of Year 6, there have been some behind the scenes conversations about organising 

‘Leavers Hoodies’ for our Year 6 children. We are jointly organising this with parents for 

those who wish to purchase one. More information has been sent out today via ParentMail 

so please contact the school office with any queries.   

Welcome and good wishes! 

• A warm welcome to 3 new children and families to school this week!  

• Also, a warm welcome to the 20 children who will be joining us in Reception in 

September. Only today we had our confirmation of our new starters allocation for 

next academic year. It was interesting to note that 10 of those 20 children are 

siblings of current pupils. This number may still change as new people move into the 

area, but this is a pleasing in take number in general.  

Good wishes, love and positivity to miss Jackson who is having a planned operation 

today – we wish you a full and speedy recovery.  

 

Today’s Celebration and Special Mentions assembly can be viewed at:  

https://youtu.be/JO3e53y6NTY 

Have a great weekend everyone! 

Kind regards 
Keep safe 
 
Jon Watson 
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